
Friday 17th June 2022 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Fun in the sunshine this afternoon!  

 

 

 

 
  

           

Maths: 
Next week we will be learning 
about odd and even numbers. 

Please look out for them on your 
walks, for example house numbers. 

 

Phonics: 
We have been continuing to recap  

phase 2 and 3 sounds.  
Please continue lots of practice 
writing sentences encouraging 
your child to think of sentences 

that make sense.   
 

 
 
 
  

 
 

  

 

 

 

Topic: 
Next week we are moving our 

focus to Polar Animals. We have 
ice for them to explore in the 

tuff trays and lots of fun crafts 
for them to make.  

Caterpillars 
 

Our caterpillars are now in their cocoons! The children 
have enjoyed observing them change and develop this 
week. We hope to see them become butterflies and 

will then release them together.  
 

 

 
 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information:  
Summer fair: On Saturday 25th June we will be holding our Summer fair on All Saints field 
12-2pm. We hope to see lots of you there. Next week the children will be making a craft which 
they can buy at the fair.  
Hot weather: Please ensure your child has a hat and their water bottle in this hot weather. 
They are welcome to bring sun cream in their book bag to re-apply independently. Please 
ensure it is clearly named.  
Class photos: These are being re-done next Friday as we weren’t satisfied with the last ones!  
 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 
 
 
 


